
 

 

  

 

 

Bulletin #11-Tarheel Central Chapter-15 May 2025 

Stay Healthy! 

Published by The Tarheel Central Chapter of MOAA, Inc., since 1977, 
chartered May 9, 1978, and serving Davidson, Davie, Forsyth, Stokes, Surry, 
and Yadkin Counties.  

 NOTE: Bulletins will be sent out on an as needed basis, outside the regular 
monthly newsletter to address one to three subjects of personal, local, state and 
national importance, particularly to military service. The bulletins are numbered 
starting in January of each year, so if you need one resent to you, please let me 
know at: gvchase@outlook.com.  

Dear members: 

Hello Tarheel Central MOAA members, Wednesday ,May 21st  is the 
Kernersville health fair. This event will run from 11am until 1pm. Please come 
out and have fun engaging with the VA staff , vendors and your brother and 
sister MOAA members. 

You are also invited to wear your walking or running shoes to participate in the 
2K. Remember, this is a Health Fair, come out and be Healthy. 

Thank You, 

MOAA Membership Committee.   
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